
           South Atlantic Shrine Association Legion of Honor         
 
Greetings Nobles and Ladies, 
 
I am honored to serve as your SASA LOH Commander for 2022-2023. It is my pleasure to invite 
you to attend our Fall meeting in Myrtle Beach, SC on Friday September 22, 2023. 
 
We will be meeting in the same location as last year, in the ballroom at the Landmark Resort – 
1501 S Ocean Blvd, Myrtle Beach, SC 29577. We will begin on Friday afternoon at 1400 with 
our business meeting and our necrology service Immediately following the business meeting. 
 
Due to a very low number of registrations we will not be having a banquet this year. Officer 
installation for our 2023-2024 officers will be at 1830 in the ballroom and there will be a cake to 
celebrate Shriners, Shriners Hospitals, and SASA’s milestone anniversaries this year.  
 
I look forward to seeing everyone in Myrtle Beach. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin (Mac) McKenzie Jr., PM 
Commander, SASA LOH 
2022-2023 
Cell: 919-906-2796 
kmckenziejr@yahoo.com 


